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2018 Holiday Service Project - Mitten Tree
 
Thank you so much to all the families who participated in the Mitten Tree
Project this year! We had an overwhelming response and your generosity
is so greatly appreciated! It's so heartwarming to see our community
coming together and helping other families in need.
 
Thank you again and Happy Holiday's!

Winter Celebration - Friday, December 21st
Our Winter Celebration Parties will be this Friday, the 21st. You will need
to be a Room Parent in order to go into your student's classroom and
participate. If you would like to take your child with you after the parties,
please email their teacher and Mrs. Mater in the o�ce by noon on Friday.
Before leaving the school, you must check-off in the lobby so the o�ce
knows you have your child. Thank you and enjoy the break!
 
smater@phm.k12.in.us

Upcoming Dates to Remember:
Thursday, December 20th

4th Grade Writing Celebration 11:15 
Friday, December 21st

Winter Celebration 1:30 - 2:10 
 
WINTER RECESS - DECEMBER 24TH - JANUARY 4TH
 
Monday, January 7th

School Resumes 

Take Home Folder:
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Any time your students take important information home (permission slips, calendars, order forms,
etc...) a copy of these documents can always be found online. Under the School Info Tab, there is a
page "Take Home Folder" at the bottom. When you click on it, it will take you to all these printable
documents. This is a terri�c resource if you ever lose your copy or need additional copies. If there is
ever something you believe should be on this page for others to access, please call Stacie Petty at 574-
271-0055 ext. 51711 or email spetty@phm.k12.in.us so that she may evaluate the form and if
approved, post it to this page.

Facebook @PVPumaPride

About Prairie Vista:

15400 Brick Road, Granger, IN, … spetty@phm.k12.in.us
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